CITY OF MADISON

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL
CORRESPONDENCE
DATE: Tuesday, July 24, 2007
TO: Mzr. Bradley Murphy
FROM: Capt. Bradley Olson, MFD Fire/Arson Investigation Unit Supervisor @W“‘{ £. Olews

SUBJECT: 1110- 1112 E. Gorham Demolition

On Saturday, April 28, 2007, the Madison Fire Department responded to 1110 - 1112 E. Gorham St.
for areported structure fire. Upon arrival of Firefighters, they observed a two-story structure heavily
involved in fire which was extinguished by firefighters using multiple hose streams, No injuries
were reported to any occupants, bystanders or Firefighters.

An origin & cause investigation ensued pursuant to WI S.S.165.55(1) on Saturday, April 28, 2007.
As of today’s date, Tuesday, July 24, 2007, the cause of the fire has been classified as
“undetermined” due to the limited information/evidence and will be an “open/inactive” case. Any
additional information received regarding this case will be examined and followed-up upon.

The Madison Fire Department has no objections with demolishing 1110 — 1112 E. Gorham St. |

Respectfully Submittgd



